Murphy, Leanne

From: MICHAEL SWASH <mswash@btinternet.com>
Sent: 11 July 2019 19:08

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Swash

Dear Sir

Provided that reasonable curbs are placed on the hours of licensing (I leave this to the good sense of the committee)
regarding this application | support the application. The location is at a distance from residents and due attention
should be paid by Daisy Green to this.

Michael Swash
106 Willoughby

Sent from my iPad



